
Knights of Columbus 

Pope Pius XII Council 

4962 

Serving St. Bernadette and Our Lady of Lourdes Parishes 

Raytown, Missouri 

http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/?CNO=4962  
 

 

 
 

 
 

Council Officers 
Chaplain 

Father Dave Holloway 

Grand Knight 
Mike Sweetland 

Deputy Grand Knight 
Rusty McLouth 

Financial Secretary 
Pat Heck 

Chancellor 
Bob Slusher 
Lecturer 
Available 

Recorder 
Bob Wilson 

Treasurer 
Tom Hall 

Advocate 
Jerry Snow 

Warden 
Jerry Kirchner 

Trustee – 1 Year 
Mike Jarett 

Trustee – 2 Years 
Jim Allen 

Trustee – 3 Years 
Greg Marquart 
Inside Guard 

Bob Mansell 

Outside Guard 
Ray Stockman 

 

Newsletter Editor 
Bernie Lillig 

blillig@att.net 

 
Council Hall 

816-356—4962 

Council Office 

816-356—0095 

 

 
 
 

VOLUME VI 
ISSUE 3 

 
SEPTEMBER 

2015 
 
 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

September 25,  
2015 

 

 
Grand Knight’s 

Message 
Mike Sweetland 

 
 

 
Dear Brother Knights, 

We have a very full month ahead of us!  We have our meeting on the 10th where we 

will conduct a first degree.  It looks to be well attended and the hope is to have 4 new 

members!  We follow that up with our Golf Tourney on the 19
th

 of September at 

Teetering Rocks.  If you aren't golfing, are you helping?  If you aren't helping, are you 

coming out to hang out and listen to the old-timers tell stories about how they almost 

hit a hole in one if the darn clown hand hadn't been moving?  Either way, I'm sure 

John Hernandez and his committee would love to see you out there.  Next is the 

pilgrimage to Conception Abbey the following weekend.  Sponsored by Ed Columbus, 

I know the bus was full as of Taco Dinner/Horse race event but people's plans change 

so make sure you contact Ed if you have any interest...speaking of Taco Dinner/Horse 

races.  It was a success.  A lot of our membership got together and enjoyed good food 

and some fun at the races.  Thanks to Rusty McLouth for coming up with the idea and 

providing his energy.  However, a huge Thanks goes to Ed Columbus, who on short 

notice took over for Rusty while Rusty was dealing with the loss of his mother.  Both of 

you, Thank You. 

 

We also had a Corporate Communion at Our Lady of Lourdes that was successful in 

getting out all the good work that we've done this past year within our Council for 

both St Bernadette and Our Lady of Lourdes parishes.  It is a great pleasure to be 

leading an organization that is willing to grow and do so much.  I took the time and 

the pulpit to present our push to conduct more events for youth and teens.  Look for 

us to start planning our Movie Nights and Teen Dances at the hall and the two big 

ticket items, our float trip for high school aged students and a camping trip for the 

middle school and younger kids.  It is my sincere hope that with our work ethic and 

drive that we can attract those younger members with family to enjoy the benefits of 

Knight membership.  Please keep this effort in your prayers as Rusty McLouth and 

myself start getting these programs organized and run. 

 

As always gentlemen, it is my pleasure to be here amongst you as the Grand Knight.  

Without all of your hard work and dedication to the Knights, my job would be 

insurmountable.  

 

Yours in Christ 

 

I Remain In Your Service 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 
 

Noda Scherer 
President 

                            

Ladies, 

First of all, I want to thank all those ladies who took a new 

position this  year or continued in their present one. You 

make the life of the president much easier.   

We had a very nice turn out for our meeting in August.  

We spent most of our meeting going over our calendar of 

events. Please mark your calendars for these events in 

Sept. 

 

9/12 -  St Bernadette's Parish Festival 5:00  to 9:00 p.m. 

9/19 -  Ken Scherer/Ron Wood Memorial Golf 

Tournament  8:00 a.m. at Teetering Rocks. 

9/20 -  Area 1 Ladies Meeting. Contact Noda Scherer 

for  more information at 816-358-4644. 

9/27 -  Pilgrimage To Conception Abbey.   For more 

information contact Ed Columbus at 816-358-8831. 

Looking forward to seeing you at our next meeting – 

September 10
th

  at 7:30 p.m.   Have a safe Labor Day 

Weekend. Enjoy! 
As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

                                             

                                              
 
 

 
 
 

Knights of Columbus \ FRA 
9 Pin Tap Bowling League at 

Strike ‘N Spare Bowling 
Center, 40 Hi-way - 
Independence Mo. 

 
 Every Other Sunday at 6:00 
p.m.  Starting on September 
13th  Mix League – Cost is 
$11.00 every other week.  
Bowling Meeting on August 30th  
at 6:00 p.m.  for more 
information Call Strike and 
Spare (816-356-1900) or Bill 
Umstead (816-806-7458). 
 

Profits go to charities 
  
 

Good of the Order 

Rita McBratney 
Chris St. Germain 
Connie Wolfgeher 

 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any 
additions  

or deletions 
 

Thanks to all that helped with the Taco 
Dinner and Horse Races this past Sunday. 
We had a good crowd and realized a net 
profit of just over $692.00. 
 
Thanks to all that helped and those who 
attended. 
 
 

 

Taco / 
Horse Racing 

We have one person that wants to 
order a t-shirt. As in the past we need 
4 to order. If you want a t-shirt just 
call me and when we get 4 ordered I 
will call the order in. 

XL - $30.00 
2XL - $35-00 
3XL - $40.00 
4XL - $45.00. 

 
Ed Columbus at 816-358-8831 

 

 

Brother 
Knights 
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PIUS HOLDING COMPANY 

      

  
YEAR TO DATE INCOME VS EXPENSES  

  
                 AS OF JULY 31, 2015 

 

      

  

INCOME: 
  

      

      

 
ASSESSORIES RENTAL $1,860.00 

 

 
 COUNCIL RENTAL 

 
$1,100.00 

 

 
COUNCIL WREATH 

 
$9,137.00 

 

 
FOURTH DEGREE 

 
$800.00 

 

 
MEMBER RENTAL 

 
$0.00 

 

 
 MISC 

  
$2,500.00 

 

 
NON-MEMBER RENTAL $25,206.00 

 

  

TOTAL 
INCOME $40,603.00 

 

      

      

  

EXPENSES 
  

 
A/C MAINT 

 
$350.00 

 

 
ADVERTISING 

 
$623.00 

 

 
CARPET CLEANING 

 
$595.00 

 

 
COCA COLA 

 
$629.00 

 

 
CONTRACT LABOR 

 
$6,960.00 

 

 
EQUIP/FURN 

 
$2,350.00 

 

 
INSURANCE 

 
$6,388.00 

 

 
LAWN & SNOW REMOVAL $2,550.00 

 

 
MISC-MAINT 

 
$937.00 

 

 
MISC-OTHER 

 
$754.00 

 

 
SUPPLIES-CLEANING 

 
$1,112.00 

 

 
SUPPLIES-OFFICE 

 
$220.00 

 

 
TYCO-FIRE SECURITY $496.00 

 

 
UTILITIES 

  
$11,466.00 

 

  

TOTAL 
EXPENSES $35,430.00 

 

      

  

INCOME VS 
EXPENSES $4,723.00 

  



                 

 
 
 

 
 

Knights of Columbus 
Pope Pius XII Council 4962 
5100 Blue Ridge Cutoff 
Kansas City, Mo.  64133 

 

C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For September 

Date     Event 
 
04     Officer’s Meeting 
07     Labor Day 
10     Auxiliary Meeting 
10     General Council Meeting and First Degree 
12     St. Bernadette’s Parish Festival 
11     Game night 
19     Ken Scherer / Ron Wood Memorial Golf Tournament 
25     Newsletter Deadline  
27     Pilgrimage to Conception Abbey 
 
NOTE:  September Birthdays and Membership Anniversaries will be included in October Newsletter 


